
8 Baytown Close Barwon Heads VIC

This gorgeous property has a very homely feel. Located at
the end of a quiet court in a sought after pocket of Barwon
Heads. Featuring 3 spacious bedrooms all with built-in
robes, the master has a walk-in robe, ceiling fans, family
bathroom with bath and separate toilet, large lounge room
with wood fire, kitchen with plenty of storage electric
cooking and a dishwasher. Dining room with access to the
large outdoor entertaining area split system heating and
cooling. A large enclosed backyard with olive trees and a
double garage. The property is in immaculate condition
inside and out. Inspections are subject to change or
cancellation with minimal notice. Please note we do not
accept 1Form applications.

*All information offered by Bellarine Property is provided in
good faith. It is derived from sources believed to be
accurate and current as at the date of publication and as
such Bellarine Property simply pass this information on.
Use of such material is at your sole risk. Prospective
tenants are advised to make their own enquiries with
respect to the information that is passed on. Bellarine
Property will not be liable for any loss resulting from any
action or decision by you in reliance on the information.
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View : https://www.bellarineproperty.com.au/5179850
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